
The Pochin School 
Newsletter

Welcome back to the second half of the autumn term at The Pochin School! We hope you
had a wonderful half term break and that the children are raring to go!

All of our classes have a really exciting term planned - please see the individual class
newsletters!

Before half term, there was lots of excitement in school with our whole school trip to
Beaumanor and our residentials for Year 4 and Year 5! 

Take a look at some of the photos . . .

Whole School Beaumanor

Year 6 - High Ropes

Year 3 - Survival

Year 2 - Pirate Day!
Reception and Year 1 - Super Sesnses!



Year 4 Beaumanor

Year 5 Min Y Don



Safety Week 2024
The first week back we have had Safety Week!  The children have had visitors from The

Dogs Trust, Leicestershire Fire Service and the Police force.  They have also learnt about
keeping healthy, including the effects of things such as smoking, some basic first aid and

online safety.
 

The NSPCC also has lots of great
resources for helping to keep children safe:



We have some exciting events planned over the next month, including:

1st November - Diwali and Bandi Chhor Celebration Day

4th November - Royal British Legion Assembly

5th - 6th Parents’ Evening for Class 2, Class 3 and Class 5

11th November - Remembrance Day
Odd Socks Day

11th - 15th November -  Anti-Bullying Week 

15th November - Children in Need Day

12th November - Y5/6 Indoor Athletics

19th November - Y3/4 Indoor Athletics

Reading Diaries:

Unfortunately, our Boom Reader trial was not as
successful as we had hoped!  Therefore, we are re-

introducing the traditional reading diaries.  

Please ensure that these are completed 5 times per week.


